A' B' C' NETWORK Louis A. Weil, President
The Times Heruld Co. F. Granger Weil, Executive Vice President

606 Water Street — Phone YU 5-5171
Port Huron, Michigan

April 13, 1955

Dear Mr, Nittler,

I want to thank you for your reception report on our
broadcast on the morning of February 28, 1955.

S8ince we have no Q.S8.L. cards please accept this letter
a8 a verfication of your reoption.

I am surprised to hear that you were able to receive us
in Geneva, Nebraska as momt of our power is beamed north.

The program that you happened to hear is no longer on
after mighight local time but we sign off at midnight ,

Lots of luck in your logging of broadcast stations,

Sincerely yours,
nneth E, ;uqze, C.E. WITH
WEREG

COVERING THE THUMB AND RIVER DISTRICTS



